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Mr. David A. Shorr
Lathrop & Gage

314 East High Street
Jefferson City, MO 65101

RE: City of Columbia, MO-0097837, Boone County
Dear Mr. Shorr:

The Missouri Department of Natural Resources received correspondence from you dated
October 5, 2016, which included a copy of Abatement Order on Consent (AOC) No.
2015-WPCB-1110 and a Memorandum of Understanding between the department and the city of
Columbia. The department has reviewed and agrees with the changes to both documents
proposed in this correspondence. Please have the city sign and date the documents and submit
them with a check for the civil penalty and the department’s investigative costs to:

Accounting Program
Department of Natural Resources
P.O. Box 477

Jefferson City, MO 65102-0477

The department would like to thank the city for its cooperation in resolving this matter and its
commitment to develop and implement an Integrated Management Plan to prioritize water,

wastewater and stormwater obligations under state and federal regulations.

Sincerely,

WATER PROTECTION PROGRAM

Gl edpon-

John Madras
Director
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